
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20210712 
 
 
The Social Committee published its video, A Reading – The Declaration of 
Independence, on ptcondo.com and on its Facebook page on Friday, July 1st.  This 
video and its accompanying information was our way to celebrate the 4th of July and 
hopefully to end, with a flourish, our online activities during the pandemic. 
 
We thank the Board of Directors and Management for their support of this project.  We 
also want to credit and thank the volunteer readers (in order of appearance) Sue Burke, 
Terry Gorman, Laurie Rosenfield, Eve Brownstone, Richard Rouse, Gregory Nigosian, 
Sherman Lundy, Jean Shamo, Rachita Gupta, Tim Patricio, Vince DiFruscio, David 
Folkes, Laurie Shaman, Sheldon Atovsky, Elisa Pinzònumaña, Bob Shamo and Pam Woll. 
 
Also due our thanks are Sharon Walker for her research into history, explanation of 
arcane language and books and movies with the subject of the Declaration; Rachita 
Gupta for originating the publicity and the mounting of the project onto Facebook; Bob 
Shamo for overall publicity, directing, recording, videography and the creation and 
mounting of the project on ptcondo.com and Sheldon Atovsky for videography and 
editing. 
 
Please watch the video if you already haven’t.  We hope you will enjoy it. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, July 21, 2021, at 11:00 AM, in person, in the 
Party Room.  We will work on plans for the autumn and winter. 
 
Please contact us with any comments or questions on our Facebook group page and/or 
at ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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